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SUNDAY SERVICE SAFETY GUIDELINES 
COVID-19 HEALTH MANDATES ON RELIGIOUS GATHERINGS 

 
 
 

1. Please bring your own masks and water. 
2. No food and drinks will be served. 
3. All fellowship gatherings and Children Sunday School will continue to be canceled until further 

notice. 
4. If you feel sick, we encourage you to stay home. 
5. Temperatures will be taken upon arrival. If you show a temperature of 100 degrees and above, 

please be expected to be sent home. 
6. Ushers will guide you to your assigned seat after temperature checks. 
7. Social distancing will be practiced. Seats will be on a first come and first serve basis. Chairs will 

be spaced out and limited due to the 6-foot social distancing rule.  
8. Please be mindful of others and clean after yourself after using the restrooms. 
9. We will refrain from shaking hands and hugging. 
10. We will observe a one-way entrance and one-way exit. 
11. We encourage you to sanitize your hands as often as needed. 

 
 
 

A message from our leaders: 
 

“We want everybody to be safe while we gather to worship God. Obedience is the key to fight and 
end this pandemic.” 
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